
Medicare Prescription Drug Benefit
Medicare's new prescription drug benefit, which begins January 1, 
2006,  provides voluntary drug coverage for 43 million seniors and 
people with disabilities.

The new Medicare prescription drug coverage pays for brand-name 
and generic drugs.

People with limited income get extra help.  Eligible citizens will be 
getting an application in the mail from the Social Security 
Administration.

Specific information about drug coverage plans will be coming in 
October.  You can join from November 15, 2005 - May 15, 2006.  If you 
don't join by then you may have to pay a higher premium.

If you or a loved one has questions go to:
1-800-MEDICARE

www.medicare.gov

Congressman Dennis 
Moore will be hosting a 

series of meetings to help 
explain the new Medicare 

prescription drug plan.

Join me to learn about the new 
Medicare Prescription Drug Benefit
Monday, October 10, 2005

10:00am - 11:30am
Reardon Convention Center

500 Minnesota
Kansas City, KS 66101

Tuesday, October 11, 2005
7:00pm - 8:30pm

Sylvester Powell Community Center
6200 Martway

Mission, KS 66205

Monday, October 10, 2005
1:30pm - 3:00pm

College Church of the Nazarene
2020 E. Sheridan
Olathe, KS 66062

Wednesday, October 12, 2005
2:00pm - 3:30pm

Lawrence Memorial Hospital
325 Maine

Lawrence, KS 66044
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No reservations needed.  Please visit http://moore.house.gov or call 913-383-2013 for more 
information.

U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515-0622

PUBLIC DOCUMENT
Official Business

M.C.
Presorted Standard

This mailing was prepared, published, and mailed at taxpayer expense.


